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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Shad Small [ssmall@Oakha.org]
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 6:07 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Firth, Daniel, Env. Health; acosta@chevron.com; Karl Lauff; Phil 

Neville; Evans, Charlotte; Alexander, Jeriann [FWI]
Subject: RE: Your draft response and an update on your request

Steven, 
 
Thank you very much for the draft.  By my reading, it appears to respond in a manner that I believe will satisfy our NEPA 
consultant, the City of Oakland (as the Responsible Party, and, most especially, our friends at HUD.   
 
Per your request, I returned and looked through my set of  plans for the cross-sectional detail of the 27” concrete mat 
slab.  Not finding that specific detail, I contacted our architects, and they are sending me an updated, PDF’d copy of the 
most recent iteration of the construction drawings.  Similarly, I’m told that I will also receive a copy of the structural 
engineer’s detail for the concrete mat slab, which will cover the entire site.  I hope to be able to forward these to you 
electronically by very early next week. 
 
Again, please know that I am very appreciative of your very expeditious response.  My thanks, as well, is sent to you, 
Donna and Dan for a very productive and a most eventful meeting on this past Wednesday.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact me immediately, in the event I can be of assistance in answering questions or providing any additional 
information.     
 
Shad Small 
Development Program Manager 
Office of Real Estate Development 
Oakland Housing Authority 
1801 Harrison St., 2nd Floor 
Oakland, CA 94612 
(510) 587-2144 
(510) 587-2145 (fax) 
 

From: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health [mailto:steven.plunkett@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 4:20 PM 
To: Shad Small; acosta@chevron.com 
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Firth, Daniel, Env. Health 
Subject:  
 
Gentlemen,  
 
Attached you will find ACEH’s draft response, which we discussed during our meeting on May 6, 2009.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Sincerely, 

Steven Plunkett 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  

Phone: (510) 383-1767 
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Fax: (510) 337-9335 
E-mail: steven.plunkett@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the website below 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
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"The bicycle is a curious invention,  
The passenger is also its engine." 

 
  
 


